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Our library has been reorganised and is looking inviting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

         
            
 
  
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 

      Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                                 Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Sporting Events This week, we have 

teams of children in KS2 participating in a 
Y3/4 school to school indoor athletics 
competition and a KS2 basketball 
tournament. Good luck Nanners! 

Parents & Carers Consultation Evenings 
this Tuesday and Wednesday! 

 

We are looking forward to meeting with you to discuss how 

your child is getting on in their learning since they started with 

us earlier this term. 

Be a TT Rockstar on Thursday! 

 
Pupils from Y3-Y6 have been trialling Times 
Tables Rockstars over the past few weeks 
and we are planning to officially launch this 
online programme this Thursday with a 
special assembly and activities.  
We are inviting all KS2                                                                     
pupils and staff to come                                   
to school dressed as a                             
Rockstar on Thursday                                     
28th November to                                  
celebrate the launch. 
 

We love Reading! Accelerated Reader is being 

introduced at Nansledan School so our wonderful library 

has just been reorganised to make sure children can 

easily find books pitched at the right level of challenge.  

This programme will also give the children access to 

thousands of digital books. We will continue to add to the 

library, and we want to keep it well-organised and loved 

so Miss Durston will be recruiting librarians over these 

next few weeks. 

 
Attendance & Punctuality 

Since sending out a gentle reminder in last 

week’s newsletter, we have already noticed an 

improvement in punctuality across school. Many 

children are arriving at or soon after 8:30am and 

have the chance to greet their friends and staff, 

chat a little, settle in ready for the school day to 

begin at 8.50am.  

Thank you for your support. Good punctuality 

and attendance really makes a positive 

difference to pupils socially, emotionally and 

academically. 

  WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class- w/e 22.11.2019 

Jemison 90.0% 

Shackleton 94.2% 

Newton 96.0% 

Anning 95.6% 

Trevithick 97.1% 

Johnson 89.2% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Trevithick! 

 

 

Other Events Coming Up Soon: 

Shackleton & Jemison Classes Christmas Production, 2pm on 

Thurs 12th & Fri 13th December 

Trevithick & Johnson Musical Show, 5:15pm on Tues 17th 

December 

Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumpers – Wed 18th December 

Newton & Anning Classes Christmas Production, 5:15pm Wed 

18th & 2:15pm on Thurs 19th December    

Our Friends of Nansledan’s first ever meeting - 4pm on 

Monday 20th January 

 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
mailto:hello@nansledanschool.org


 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are having Christmas Dinner together on 18.12.19 and are inviting the 
children to come to school in school uniform but with a Christmas Jumper 
and festive head accessories as part of the celebration. 

Every year, money, energy and natural resources are wasted in the fast 
fashion industry at Christmas time as many people buy a new jumper 
every year. Instead, we want to encourage the following: 

1) Embellish an existing jumper 

2) Buy second-hand 

3) Swap with a friend 

4) Re-use last year’s jumper 

 

Schools usually have a wealth of Christmas decorations that they use year after year and that are added to over 

time. We’ve searched the attic space and there are no decorations up there, so we are asking for your help! This 

is a great opportunity for pupils and their families to work together to make a decoration for the first ever Skol 

Nansledan Christmas Tree. We are inviting you to spend some time together making a decoration which your child 

can then bring with them into school from Monday 2nd December – Friday 6th December. We think this will make 

our tree extra special! Enjoy getting creative together! 

 

If your child would like a 

Christmas lunch please 

can you register your 

child on the Arbor App 

under clubs, Christmas 

lunch.  The cost will be 

£2.30 and this will be 

added to Arbor on the day 

of the lunch. 

The deadline for signing 

up is Friday 1st December  

Roast 
turkey/Quorn roast 

Roast potatoes 
Pigs in Blankets 

Stuffing 
Yorkshire puddings 

Seasonal 
Vegetables 

 

Dessert 
Santa ice-cream 
Christmas Biscuit 


